
Dear Senate Rules Committee: 
 
I believe strongly in the democratic concept of one person, one vote.  Every 
citizen’s vote should be counted equally.  My vote should not hold less or more 
weight than another individual’s, no matter what state we live in.  As such, the 
National Popular Vote Interstate Compact is the best way to achieve this – all 
candidates will have to get out there and convince a national majority from all 50 
states and D.C. that they are the best Presidential candidate. 
 
The National Popular Vote Interstate Compact is the most expeditious way to do 
just that. I support Oregon joining the compact. 
 
Please vote YES on SB 870 and move it to the Senate Floor for a vote.  In both 
cases a simple majority wins – shouldn’t that be the way the President is elected? 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Brooke Hazard 
Portland Oregon - 97203 
 
 
 


